
 

 

Another Ribbon Cutting is on the Horizon 
 

Come help Horizons Insurance Agency celebrate their official 
opening on Monday, June 25 at 11 a.m. Located right next to the Dairy 
Queen at 25 Alexander Circle in Suite 1, food and beverages will be served to 
mark the occasion. 

“We’re always happy to celebrate a new business coming to 
Romeoville,” stated Mayor John Noak. “We’re looking forward to cut another 
ribbon in our community.”  

Horizons Insurance is an independent agency, offering over 20 
insurance carriers. From first time drivers to senior citizens, they can provide 
home, auto, and business coverage. They can be reached at 815-889-2079. 
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